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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: P1-7 Mandarin 
               P5-7 Central Library

Tuesday: P1-4 PE
Wednesday: P1-4 Central Library

Thursday: P1-4 PE
                 P5-7 PE

Friday:     P5-7 PE
I want to take this opportunity to thank Mr. Mark Mc Cullagh for all that he did for our school over the last few months. I am so grateful to him and to all our staff who worked so hard to ensure continuity for the children. I would also like to explain my absence as I’m sure that many of you, like I had initially, expected that it would be a simple case of a cast for 6 weeks & back to work. Unfortunately, I had multiple fractures to my upper arm & have irreparably damaged the shoulder socket. I had to have surgery where they used a plate & 10 screws to piece the bone together. I’m still attending weekly physio which may result in my leaving school promptly at the end of the school day one evening a week so I hope that you understand this. My consultant had provisionally suggested mid/end January for my return but Mr Mc Cullagh was needed back in his own school. Rather than having substitute teachers, I opted to return a little earlier and I thoroughly enjoyed being back in the classroom on Friday. Whilst my movement will always be limited, I can carry out my work duties fully and I am so glad to be back. Thank you for your patience and support.
At the start of the new term, can we remind everyone that we expect ‘Healthy Lunchboxes’? A leaflet with some ideas is available if you wish to get a copy. We ask that pupils all bring in their water bottle to promote drinking of water daily. 
The cost for snack this half-term is £6. We ask that this is sent in by next Friday. Information on milk will be sent out later in the week.

Given the time of year and expected colder weather, we ask that children please have coats, hats & gloves to school so they can play outside. Hoodies are not permitted in school.

PE for P1-4 will take place on Tuesday & Thursday this term. Due to the cessation of government funding, the Fundamental Coaching has been lost.

P5-7 will have PE on Thursday & Friday this week. This is subject to change as we are trying to book another block of swimming.
Reading assessments are being carried out this week in P1-4 so as to ensure that the children are matched with a suitably challenging level of reading book. Reading books & groups will be finalised after these.

Applications for Primary 1 can now be made online on www.eani.org.uk and this will remain open until the end of the month. Please contact the school if there are any problems and we can provide support or a paper copy instead. Birth certificates must be brought into the school for us to take a photocopy.
Money sent in for dinner or other activities MUST be in a clearly marked envelope. 
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

